

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF January 24, 2017
The meeting began at 2:40 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, and Connie Owens).  Visitor present was Chris Reed.   
Agenda:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the December 20, 2016 meeting minutes.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: No public comment at this time.
Good New Report:  Mr. Corder discussed with the council that the Mid-year reviews went well.
Student Achievement:   No student achievement to report at this time.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time.
New Business:   Mr. Corder discussed the Professional Development plan for the 2017-2018 school year.  The PD plan will be with Ainsley Rose at the beginning of June.  The PD will also cover vertical alignment, writing plan, the PBIS monitoring for the next school year, and Everyday Math.  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the Professional Development plan for the 2017-2018 school year.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  Enrollment is currently at 481
Adjournment:   Mrs. Owens made the motion to adjourn.  Mrs. Crews seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
